Foreign and Commonwealth Office

London SWI1A 2AH

19 April 1982
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Falkland Islands: Government Savings Bank
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Thank you for your letter of 15 April.
I understand that the Government Savings
Bank on the Falkland Islands is, to the
best of our knowledge, still working normally
and that therefore at the moment the
Islanders' savings are safe.

(J E Holmes¥y~
Private Secretary

A J Coles Esq
10 Downing Street







